
Claudia’s Closet Fund  
On March 30, 2003 school nurse Claudia Bigelow was killed in a tragic 
automobile accident. In her memory a fund called "Claudia's Closet 
Fund" was established. The purpose of this fund is to accept 
Charitable donations to  provide the children in the Sherburne-
Earlville District with items of clothing in an emergency or need 
situation. 

 

• This year's prize will be one winner takes all! 
•  $ 10 Per Ticket. 
• Drawing to be held St. Patrick’s Day! Location TBA 
• Yeti Tundra 45 cooler and two $100 gift certificates, 

Sherburne BigM and Stella’s Deli.  
• Just in time to make your St Patrick’s Day!!!  
• Tickets available at Empire Wireless LLC, Sherburne 

News, Teri Curry & Amanda Collins At SE 
Elementary and Thom Bigelow. 

 

 

 
 

Make check to payable to: 
Sherburne-Earlville Central School  
with Claudia's Closet in the memo 

Donations can be mailed to: 
Arlene Wade  
C/O Sherburne-Earlville CS District 
15 School St,  
Sherburne, NY 13460.  

TUNDRA 45  

$100.00 

$100.00 
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